Good Monday, afternoon, all,

I hope you are all well and enjoying the cooler weather (a brief reprieve before summer starts officially on June 21st).  Gardeners across the region are worried for their seedlings in the ground already, covering them with sheets to protect them from the cold overnight temperatures. Thankfully, as a good procrastinator, I don't have my seedlings in the ground yet, as my soil doesn't arrive until Friday.

I hope you were able to participate/partake in communion yesterday - it was meaningful for me to be a part of it.  A first: virtual communion.

This week brings new blessings for me - I hope the same for you as well.

Tuesday
Broadview Reading Club meets tomorrow and we will be discussing, from the June issue:
Longing for tradition, page 13 or here:  https://broadview.org/traditional-lords-prayer/ and
The Secrets We Keep, page 34 or here: https://broadview.org/the-secrets-we-keep/
Please join the Zoom call if you'd like to discuss these?

A note about Tuesdays and Thursdays going forward - I've decided to not send an email on Tuesdays and Thursdays, starting this week, for the duration of the summer.  I may return to daily messages (which I have been doing since March 16) in the fall, but for now, they will only be Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  This will allow me to focus on a couple of other areas of Ministry.  As always, please do be in touch if you'd like to chat!

Blessings on your week, all,
Rev. Jenni
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